
 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Change to the planned summer social! 

 

Sadly, due to lack of volunteers to help run the BBQ at our summer social we 

are unable to offer BBQ food as planned.   

 

Instead, we are asking parents to bring their own picnic! 

 

We will however still have a paid bar selling alcoholic and non-alcoholic drinks, 

a refreshments stall selling tuck and snacks, and a raffle (to be in for a chance to 

win tickets to the Revival or Goodwood racing!) 

 

We will also have 2 bouncy castles thanks to the generosity of Emma Cole and 

her company ‘Little Gems Bouncy Castle Hire’. There will be a small charge for 

children to have a bounce, and there will also be some free games set up 

around the field for the children. We also have tattoos, glitter and nails at 50p 

each, which we know the children love! 

 

There are still a few volunteer slots to fill, and the sheet to sign up is in 

reception, please do sign up for a stint to ensure we don’t have to stop some of 

these activities early.  

 

We hope that this will be a lovely evening (in the sun!) and a chance for 

parents and children to socialise.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Friday 7
th
 July at 6-8.30pm on the school 

field.  

 

Best wishes 

 

 

The Friends of Lavant Primary School.   

 


